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Thursday 17th October 2024. 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured a residential trip to Kingswood Activity Centre in Aston Clinton! 

As you are aware, Year 4 take a residential trip each year to celebrate their hard work and to build independence. For many children, 
this will be their first opportunity time away from home for any prolonged period. This trip is designed to develop children’s personal, 
social and emotional skills allowing them to explore their resilience, bravery, team building and friendship attributes.  

This trip will take place from Wednesday 11th June – Friday 13th June 2024. The children will enjoy three days of activities and 
two nights staying over in lodges. We will be arriving at Kingswood via coach on Wednesday afternoon, returning to school in 
time for the end of the day on Friday 13th June.  

The cost of the trip is £212 per child. This includes breakfast, lunch and dinner for 2 days, accommodation for 2 nights, travel, 
insurance and all activities such as tower climbing, high ropes, archery and bushcraft, all with a qualified instructor. In addition 
to these activities, there will be bonfires at night and plenty of time for the children to play together as a class. 

 If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium the cost of the trip will be £158.25, please e-mail the school office to ask for financial 
support towards the trip.  Please click on the link below for more information on the residential provision:  

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/green-park 

There are various payment options available, however an initial deposit of £70 (£30 for Pupil Premium) will be required by 

Thursday 24th October for every child who wishes to secure a place on this trip.  This is non-refundable.  There will be a 

further deposit due before Christmas, details will follow and the final balance must be paid by April 2025. 

You will not be able to decide that you would like your child to go on the trip at a later date.  If payments are not received on 
time your child will lose their space on the trip.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr McKew 
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